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MARK W. LORD
Attorney at Law P.O. Box 1643, 34230
; 46 N. Washington Blvd., Suite 16
Sarasota, FL 34236

941-365-4995

December 2nd, 2011

Fonorable Richard qcot\‘: .:ovemor

State of Florida

The Capitol Building '

Tallahassee, Florida . RE: ESTATE CF MU'RRAY B. COFEN

Dear Governor Scott:

I represented Mr. and Mrs. Steven Esdale in probate nroceedJngs in Sarasota,
Florida, reparding the above-referenced estate, and I'm informed of the

letter received by vour office in Sentember, 2011, from Marl: Gelman, Fsauire,
outlining the vervy susnicious circumstances surroundine the death of Mr. Cohen,
and requestine exhumation of the body.

The facts contained in Mr. Celman's letter, I think, soeak for themselves.

One hae but to review the nrocedural record in the probate case to. realize
that the Esdales' attempt to obtain iustice were repeatedlv and systematically
thwarted and/or sabotaged by the Sarasota County Sheriff's Devartment and,
sadly, several judges who either allowed evidence to be destroved, or declined
to consider existing evidence. As a result, Maria A. Cohen, who is heard by
Sherlff s personnel on an emergency telet)hone call telling Mr, Cohen "to give
u' (as he was dving), was allowed to nillape the estate, contrarv to the
clearly expressed intentions of the Decedent in his will and prenuntial
agreement.

Please provide closure to the Esdale family bv directing the exhumation of
Mr. Cohen's bodv. It is my understanding that vour office is aware that an
exhumation has been recommended by Dr. Anderson to determine whether Corazol
is present in the Decedent's body.

Thanlkts for vour consideration of this matter,

y A

Respectfilly,

ce: My, and Mrs. Steven Fsdale



